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LEXINGTON MODEL AIRPLANE CLUB

AMA Charter #318 Established in 1959

The  President’s Thoughts
      By Mickey Breunig, President

There is not much left for this year except for our upcoming meeting 
and the Numb Thumbs event on New Years day.

The Numb Thumbs event will be New Years day. It will start around 

10 am and last until you are too cold to continue. The weather is not a 

concern, the Numb Thumbs will happen rain or shine and will not be 

postponed. I am sure we will have a hot pot of chili around 11:30 to 

warm up our bellies. Flying is not mandatory for the day. You will still 

get cold so you might as well fly. We do typically find ways to stay 
warm. 

The December meeting is this Saturday at 11am.

It will be held at Buds gun shop in the meeting room upstairs. 

Hope to see you there.

Michael Breunig
mbreunig@windstream.net

mailto:mbreunig@windstream.net
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Dues information and forms, click on this link ….. 

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html

Treasurer’s Report
      By George Kissick, Treasurer

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:

Saturday, December 16, at 11:00 AM
 Meeting Location: 

Bud’s Gun Shop & Range

1105 Industry Road

Lexington, KY 

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html
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Meeting Minutes from November 18, 2023
        By  Martin Weinstock
         

Call to Order
Lexington  Model Airplane Club called to order by Mickey at 11:04 a.m. 11/18/2023.

A. Minutes accepted for approval

A. Mickey made the motion 

B. Seconded by Chris Waybright

C. Motion carried by membership.

B. Treasury Report 

A. Mickey made the motion to approve

B. Seconded by Chris Waybright

C. Motion carried by the membership

D. Swap Meet from November 

1. Income from donations items will be added to income.

2. Going to look into changing Swap meet date which is always 2nd Saturday 

in November to another date, so it doesn’t fall on other meets. 

3. Also looking for new location that has 80 – 100 tables. 

4. Club will make donation to school for $600 for Hall Rental

5. And $40 Culvers Gift Certificate. For custodian that helped with set up

Motion was made to approve buying gift card and donation to the school

1st by Dan Thompson

2nd by Norman Bonnette

Old Business

LMAC is now a FRIA Site, It has been approved. 

New Business

A. Club Officers are assumed to be the same for 2024 calendar year. 

B. Repair the field stands and then move to carports for the winter. 

C. Numb Thumbs Jan. 1, 2024,   10am till 2pm

D. Chris Waybright is looking for a new Website provider to save money and provide 

more service options. Because of increase in existing provider, we have now. 

Motion to Adjourn meeting 

1st by Martin Weinstock

2nd by Chris Waybright 
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Blast from the Past
      By David J. Price

This series of articles will present advertisements from 

vintage modeling magazines. The intent is to illustrate 

technological advances that have taken place in our hobby. For 

some it will bring back memories, for newcomers it will present 

a piece of history of radio control model aviation.

Here is an advertisement from the December 1931 issue of 

Model Airplane News for the Free Flight 18” R.O.G. Tractor and 

20” Verville models from the Ames-Harrell Model Aeronautical 

Company. The Tractor kit was 50¢ and the Verville was 89¢.

Merry 

Christmas! 

Hope 

Santa 

brings you 

lots of 

modeling 

goodies.
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LMAC is now a FRIA Site!!
       
          S

With this approval making our field a FRIA site, this means that if you are flying at 

the LMAC flying facility you DO NOT have to have a Remote ID Module. 

Thanks to Dan Thompson and those that helped get this filed and accomplished. 

Even Santa Claus has to put up with the FAA                    
Regulations!

       
          S
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Welcome all.

Has the winter got you down. No flying or camaraderie. 

Well, there is a cure in site for these symptoms.

Every Friday at 8:30 AM at Frisch's in Winchester there is a group of 

mostly model airplane people that meets for breakfast. The discussions of 

this group is varied, but politics and religion are not normally a topic. 

Frisch's is on the Winchester bypass just east of route 60 (In Lexington it is 

known as Winchester road.)

If you are so inclined, at 10:30 AM at the Winchester Parks and Recreation 

gym on Wheeler street, indoor RC flying is enjoyed by a bunch of fellows. 

This event is from 10:30 AM to 12:30 PM every Friday. This flying site is 

sponsored by the Clark County RC Barnstormers model airplane club. You 

may visit and fly as a guest to see how you like it and if inclined, join the 

club.

The breakfast bunch and the indoor group meet all year. You can do both 

events or either one.

Break out of the winter rut and come join us.

Old Dan T.

Indoor flying and Great fellowship with people with 
like minds.

Take a Minute and Brighten Someones Day!

If you have been a member and have been at the field for any length of time your have probably 

meet Bill Althauser one of our longtime LMAC. He is now in a Senior Assisted Living 

Retirement Home in Richmond Kentucky. The retirement home is McCready Manor 

Retirement Home. If you know Bill or even if you don’t, take a minute and send Bill a quick 

note or even a card. With it being the Christmas season just pick up a Christmas card and mail it 

to him. I know he would probably enjoy getting some mail. 

The address for the retirement home is:

McCready Manor

Bill Althauser

300 Stocker Drive

Richmond, KY   40475
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Numb Thumbs Fly In
                                                     
         
Don’t forget to come out to the Numb Thumbs Fly In on January 1 @10 

am. This is an annual event that goes on rain or shine. We fly till we are 

cold or numb. There will be chili there to warm your belly. It is always a lot 

of fun. Everyone is Welcome so come out and spend the first day of the 

New Year with your fellow club members. 
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President                   -Mickey Breunig            mbreunig@windstream.net

Vice  President          -Gary Hyde                     g_hyde@hotmail.com   

Secretary       -George Kissick              gkissick@aol.com 

Treasurer        -George Kissick              lmactreasurer@gmail.com

Safety Officer       -Lester Ware                   lester.ware@gmail.com

Senior Advisor     -Gayle Moore                  p51moore@yahoo.com

News Editor    -John Royalty                  royaltyj1@twc.com

Training  Coord.    -Jeff Cummings             jtcummings@bellsouth.net

2023 Club Officers

2024 Calendar of Events

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:

Saturday, December 16, at 11:00 AM
 Meeting Location: 

Bud’s Gun Shop

1105 Industry Road

Lexington, KY 

Numb Thumb Fly-In…….…........ Jan 1, 2024 Till Cold


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7
	Slide 8

